
Comment for planning application 22/01488/OUT
Application Number 22/01488/OUT

Location OS Parcel 5616 South West Of Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Proposal Construction of up to 140,000 sq m of employment floorspace (use class B8 with ancillary
offices and facilities) and servicing and infrastructure including new site accesses, internal
roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks to create development platforms and
bunds, drainage features and other associated works including demolition of the existing
farmhouse

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Stephen Kennard

Address 17 Fairview Road,Banbury,OX16 5HU

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I have seen the proposal for developing on both sides of the A422 at Banbury. I am
completely saddened to hear of this plan. Yet more green field sites are up for turning into a
concrete jungle with heavy goods vehicles and further light pollution destroying the area.
Banbury is increasing in size beyond recognition. The town already has major traffic
congestion at peak times thanks to the huge numbers of house developments. The addition
of more heavy goods vehicles on already clogged road networks is just ridiculous. I live in
the centre of Banbury and it can already sometimes take over 15 minutes to get to the M40
without any obstructions to the Road network. When will all the developments stop? When is
enough, enough? Literally another reason to leave a town that is getting destroyed by over
development. Leave us some peaceful countryside somewhere!!
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